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   November 30, 2021 
 
 
Honorable Sandra Scott 
State Representative 
611-D Coverdell Legislative Office Bldg. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30334 
 

 
 
SUBJECT:    Fiscal Note 
                       House Bill (LC 33 8866) 
 
 
Dear Representative Scott: 
 
This bill would require the Georgia Department of Human Services (DHS) to apply for a U.S. 
Department of Agriculture waiver to allow SNAP/WIC recipients to purchase diapers and menstrual 
products. 
 
DHS did not expect any impact to state funds for costs associated with the bill. The Department of 
Public Health, which administers the WIC program, also did not expect any impact to state funds 
associated with the bill. Both programs are funded by the federal government, and any additional 
funding needed to implement this bill would be requested from federal funds. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
 
 

Greg S. Griffin                                                                    Kelly Farr, Director 
State Auditor                                                                      Office of Planning and Budget 
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